
Tues 1st October
School photos(individual and families)
 
Tuesday 8th October
EYFS only
Bring your parents to phonics 
 
Friday 11th October
Non uniform for harvest donations

Tuesday 15th October
Y2 Harvest Assembly 

Wednesday 16th October 
Open evening for new foundation
parents (2025)
15:30-16:30
16:30-17:30

Thursday 17th October
Y4 Harvest Assembly
Flu vaccinations for the whole school
Halloween Quiz
School closes for half term 

Friday 18th October 
School closed to pupils

You can also read the recent
issues of Anchornews on our
school website
www.anchorsholme.co.uk 
We also share information on
Class Dojo, Tapestry, Facebook
and X (formerly known as
Twitter)  
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Headteacher’s
Message

Diary dates 
 Dates for the academic year can be found on
our website 

Where to read
Anchor News 

TOGETHER WE ACHIEVE

Friday 27th September 2024

My first month at Anchorsholme is
almost done and what a wonderful
September it has been. I have
enjoyed getting to know our children
and their families. This week our
children have experienced lots of
new learning opportunities including
Y3 travelling to the Globe Theatre at
the Pleasure Beach to watch a
performance by the Royal Ballet.
They thoroughly enjoyed themselves.
Next week we welcome Mrs Edwards
to our team. She will be teaching
class 9 when Miss Chalk starts her
maternity leave. We also offer a
warm welcome to Mrs Mellor who will
be joining us in Y5.

Have a lovely weekend,
Mrs Barr



The week in pictures
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Junior Leadership Team News
Hello from the junior leadership. This
week’s student council meeting was

about “how do the students feel about
the school toilets?” the winning option
was “I don’t like them because people

don’t take care of them” 
This week’s fun fact - dolphins use
unique whistles to distinguish each

other in a pod. 
Hope you all have a great weekend and

we will see you next week! 
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School Photo Day - Tuesday October 1st
2024

The school photographer will be in school on
Tuesday 1st October to take individual & sibling group
photographs of our children. If you would like a photo
with a sibling who attends nursery, please bring them

to the school office at 8.30am. 
We have received feedback from parents and have
decided that the most preferred way that parents

want to receive their photos is electronically via
email. This will cost £5 and can be paid to the school

office once the proofs have been sent out. 

THOMAS TAKES GOLD 
FOR TAEKWONDO!!!

We are proud to share with you that
Thomas entered the Northern

Taekwondo Sparring competition last
weekend and achieved Gold! 

This is a fantastic achievement and we
are very proud of him. 

We have a couple of places available at our before
school taekwondo club on Wednesday morning at

school for more information please get in touch
with Master Lee  07779275207 

LOST !!
Black Nike rucksack with a water bottle in the side,
lost on the park on Wednesday morning. Please
return to the school office if found. Thank you. 



Wednesday 16th October or Wednesday 13th November 2024

Tuesday 19th November 2024 or Thursday 9th January 2025

To book your place, please call the school office on 01253 855215

If you have a child who will be starting school in September 2025
and would like them to attend a FANTASTIC school, then please

come to one of our:

Open Evenings 3:30-4.30pm or 4.30-5:30pm

Open Afternoons from 1:30-2.15pm or 2.15-3:00pm

EastpinesDrive, Thornton-Cleveleys FY53RX

PLACES ARE FILLING UP FAST!  PLEASE CALL THE SCHOOL OFFICE

ASAP TO AVOID DISAPOINTMENT!



Vol .04 NewsletterTOGETHER WE  ACHIEVE


